November 1, 2018


Dear Parents,
	As part of our community project, we will be taking a walking field trip to uptown Cassopolis next Tuesday, November 6, 2018 (rain date is Friday, November 9, 2018).  Students will be gathering information about Cassopolis for their project.  Our walk will include a stop at the Village Manager’s Office and a stop at the historical library.
	Please sign and return this letter to school by Monday, November 5, 2018, giving your child permission to participate in this walking field trip.
Thank you,
4th Grade Teachers
Sam Adams Elementary School
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I give my child, ____________________________________________, permission to participate in the walking field trip to uptown Cassopolis

Parent’s Signature:
